NEW M=XICO ENERGY, MINTRALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

June 15, 2000

EOG Resources, Inc.
P.O. Box 2267
Midland, Texas 79702

Attn: Mr. M. Lee Roark

Re:  Request to Reinstate Authorization to Inject into the ECDU Well No. 1 (API No. 30-
025-30622) (previously known as the State “16” Well No. 4) located 548 feet from the
South line and 760 feet from the West line of Section 16, Township 18 South, Range
33 East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico. East Corbin Delaware Unit Waterflood
Project. Division Order No. R-10390.

Dear Mr. Roark:

My staff has reviewed your request to reinstate the authorization to inject in the above referenced
well. Providing that all conditions contained in the order remain the same and there have been
no additional wells drilled or plugged in the area of review, authorization to inject in the above
referenced well is hereby approved.

All other provisions and conditions of Division Order No. R-10390 and Division Rules 706 and
1120 shall remain in full force and effect.

Sincerely,

Lo (U ooy b

Lor Wrotenbery
Director
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